

Community Development Authority of the City of Madison

Economic Development Division Madison Municipal Building, Room 312 215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard Madison, Wisconsin 53703-3348 ph (608) 266.6558 fx (608) 261.6126 email pbrown@cityofmadison.com mail P.O. Box 2983, Madison, WI 53701-2983

DATE:

March 7, 2013

TO:

CDA Board of Commissioners

Natalie Erdman, CDA Executive Director

FROM:

Percy Brown, CDA Deputy Executive Director Leven Spewin

SUBJECT: Percy Brown's Retirement

I am writing to inform you that I am retiring from my position as CDA Deputy Executive Director and Deputy Executive Secretary, effective June, 14, 2013. However, my last day at work will be Friday, May 17, 2013, but I will remain on payroll, using my earned vacation through June 14, 2013. I will be attending my last regular CDA Board meeting on May 9 at The Village on Park in South Madison, where it all began over three decades ago when I was elected President of the Board of Directors for the South Madison Area Revitalization Committee (SMARC), which was housed at the then Park Plaza Shopping Center.

Please mark your calendars for my retirement celebration on May 16, 12:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., Room 260 MMB

It has been a privilege and an honor to have served the City of Madison for 35 years and, in particular, the CDA and its programs for 27 years.

I have enjoyed working with the CDA Board, its chairs, and the entire staff over the years, and wish the CDA the best in the future. Thank you.